Привітання директора музичного факультету (Schulich School of Music) університету Макгілла (McGill University) у Монреалі (Канада) Шона Фергусона (Sean Ferguson)



Sean Ferguson

Dean

Schulich School of Music of McGill University 555 Sherbrooke Street West Montreal, Quebec H3A 1E3



Sean Ferguson

Doyen

École de musique Schulich de l'Université McGill 555, rue Sherbrooke Ouest Montréal (Québec) H3A 1E3

October 29, 2013

Doctor V.I Rozhok National Artist of Ukraine Professor Rector, Tchaikovsky National Music Academy of Ukraine

Dear Dr. Rozhok,

I am writing to send you warm greetings on the occasion of the 100th anniversary of the Tchaikovsky National Music Academy of Ukraine. Please accept this letter on behalf of myself and the Schulich School of Music of McGill University, in recognition of the outstanding achievements and high level attained by your institution over the last century. In particular, I would like to wish you great success for the "VIVAT ACADEMIA" International Music Grand Festival, and for its upcoming gala event on November 5, 2013. Having read the program of the festival, I am impressed by the prestigious guests who are participating and its significant international impact.

Once again, I wish you all the very best for this centennial year, for the success of your festival, and for another 100 years of musical excellence.

Sincerely yours

Sean Ferguson